We oppose PSE's rate increase. 

1. PSE has been granted increases that have been well above the rate of inflation over recent years. 

2. PSE's increased costs have been largely due to gouging and price manipulation by energy suppliers. Instead of increasing our costs, these suppliers should be prosecuted and made to repay their inflated charges to PSE.
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